
Public Information Notice 
April 30, 2021

ENG21-52 Culvert Replacement  

Huron Street Culvert 

The City of Greater Sudbury will be  
completing road improvements on 
Huron Street, 50 m West of Nobel 
Street. 

Construction Details: 

 Remove north section of existing 
Huron Street Culvert, approximately 
46m long. 

 Construct a new replacement open 
footing box culvert at same location 

 Minor road works including frost 
treatment and paving 

Expected Start Date: Summer 2021 

Expected End Date: Fall 2021 

*Timeline is subject to change* 

On March 24, 2020, the Province of Ontario classified the construction industry as essential. 
Work on the approved 2021 capital budget is ongoing and the City is committed to the planned 
infrastructure improvements. 

Under normal circumstances, the City would hold public information sessions to explain these 
projects and their impact on communities. Instead, we are publishing information online and 
asking residents to review these documents from their homes.  

Residents can visit our website to obtain information and review the construction plans.  
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
CGS Project Manager: Contract Administrator: Field Inspector:
Chris Cornell, P.Eng. EXP Services Inc. EXP Services Inc.
705-674-4455, extension 4239 Steve Cormier, P.Eng Sean Millsap
chris.cornell@greatersudbury.ca 705-674-9681, extension 3934 705-669-8076

steve.cormier@exp.com sean.millsap@exp.com 


